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Dear Judiciary Committee:
I am for Pro Life and against aborting a living human being inside the womb who is 
breathing through the umbilical cord, sucking their thumb, moving, and can feel pain 
(scientifically proven). I am begging you to please put yourself in that position and 
imagine being ripped from your safe place while feeling the pain of having your life 
taken from you.
Please speak up for these innocent growing babies and protect them inside the womb 
as well as outside. 
If you believe in God, then obey His Commandment, "Thou shalt not kill".  If you 
believe in the principles of American constitutional democracy, a living human being 
has the right to life. No matter how they try to define an unborn baby, we know it is a 
living human being growing in the womb.


